o bb U
COPY |

April 28, 1944

Mr, William H, kohan
8 Harvey ULldg.
Haeine, “isconsin
Dear Mr. M'

Senator Trumen has esked me to
thank you for your letter of April 17, 1944,
with your comments concerning personnel in the

0ffice of the Crief of Tmamum, ar
Department,

Flease be assured thet the contents
of your letter will receive the careful attention
of the Committee, :

Very truly yours,

HGH FULTON
Chief Counsel
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